
Sayyid Al-Hakeem to Health Minister: to provide best health services to
citizens

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, stressed providing the best health

services to citizens on 21/11/2022. H.E. reiterated during the meeting with the Minister of

Health, His Excellency Dr. Salih Al-Hasnawi the importance of finishing the ongoing hospital

buildings, and focusing on the ones that reached advanced stages of completion. H.E. listened

to the Minister’s vision to reform the health sector in the country and the ministry’s plans in

this direction.

H.E. also emphasized the importance of benefiting from internal and external expertise and the

importance of cooperating with everyone to provide better health care for citizens and called

to cooperate with the private sector to build hospitals and specialized centers, in addition to

activating the health insurance bill, dedicating attention to health employees, and provide

them with the best working environment. H.E. illustrated the importance of integration between

the ministry of health and the local governments in the provinces.


